
 

 

Every Wednesday from 12– 2 PM  

(September 4 – October 30, 2024) 

 

Join our virtual court-approved Positive Indian Parenting (PIP) class via VSEE. 

It is designed to help parents remember our teachings, values, and traditions 

to better communicate with their children. Over eight sessions, we will discuss 

traditional practices and teachings from several tribes, local areas, and 

communities. Participants who complete all eight sessions will receive a 

certificate of completion. 

  

To register, please contact acuriel@dmh.lacounty.gov or call 562.402.0677. 
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